

Lincoln Quilters Guild Announcements

Lincoln Quilters Guild Membership Survey

Don't forget to complete your **Lincoln Quilters Guild MEMBERSHIP SURVEY**, **which is due April 22**, **2022**. 22% of the entire membership have completed their surveys but we want to hear from as many of you as possible. That 22% represents less than half of the members who attended last week's meeting. Please note that you can exclude your name and still complete the survey. We included your name as an option should there be a need for follow-up, but the survey can be done without the name.

<u>Click here</u> and you will be taken directly to the survey which includes:

- 20 questions set up in the categories of Volunteering, Finances, Programs
 & Classes, Dues
- Rating categories from Strongly Agree to Strongly Disagree and everything in-between
- Comments section for each category so that you can express your views, and
- · An overall comments section for your final thoughts.

The board will review the survey results in early May and present a summary to the membership.

April Speaker - Kathi Eubank

What a wonderful speaker and we learned a lot from Kathi - from the details of her training to be a certified judge to what she looks for in a quilt - very interesting and informative.

May Speaker - Susan Cleveland

Susan Cleveland will be speaking at our May meeting and also conducting a half-day workshop on May 12th at the International Quilt Museum. There is still room in the workshop, so go to the <u>Lincoln Quilters Guild website</u> and register. Those 'piping hot bindings' are waiting for you!

Looking for something to do with your friends in this nice spring weather?

The Red & White exhibition by Joanna Rose will be at the International Quilt Museum (IQM) until September 11, 2022. As the weather gets better this is a nice day trip, and the red and white quilts are fabulous. In addition, the other galleries have new exhibitions in honor of the IQM's 25th anniversary.

Volunteers Needed:

Silent Auction: We are planning to have another silent auction in the October timeframe. We have several Saturday dates given to us by the IQM. However, we cannot move ahead with our plans and venue unless we get more volunteers. If you want more information or are interested in volunteering, please contact Connie Soucie.

50th Anniversary Celebration – 2023: Volunteers are needed for the 50th celebration in 2023. Our goal is to start planning now so that an accurate budget can be prepared for the festivities. This is an opportunity to use your creativity in building a fun event for all. If interested contact Lisa Burham.







Copyright © 2022 Lincoln Quilters Guild, All rights reserved.

Our website is: http://lincolnquiltersguild.org

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>

